

State of New Jersey

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION P.O. Box 600 Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0600

PHILIP D. MURPHY
Governor

DIANE GUTIERREZ-SCACCETTI

Acting Commissioner

SHEILA Y. OLIVER
Lt. Governor

February 21, 2018

The Honorable Jonathan Hornik Mayor, Marlboro Township 1979 Township Drive Marlboro, NJ 07746

Dear Mayor Hornik:

I am pleased to inform you that your community has been selected to receive funding from the New Jersey Department of Transportation's (NJDOT) Fiscal Year 2018 Municipal Aid Program for Marlboro Road Program in the amount of \$350,000.00.

NJDOT's Municipal Aid Program is a very competitive program. This year the Department received 656 applications requesting more than \$298.6 million. There is \$161.25 million available in funds from the Transportation Trust Fund (TTF).

NJDOT is committed to providing statewide assistance for local governments for improvements to and preservation of the local transportation network. The completion of your project will help achieve this goal and pursue a transportation strategy that provides mobility through managing the local roadway system.

Should you have any questions regarding your grant, please contact the NJDOT Local Aid District Office in your area.

District 1 - Mt. Arlington - 973-601-6700

District 2 - Newark - 973-877-1500

District 3 - Trenton - 609-530-5271

MOWIGHIP OF MARLBORG

District 4 - Cherry Hill - 856-486-6618

Again, thank you for your support of this program and good luck with your project.

Sincerely,

Diane Gutierrez-Saccetti Acting Commissioner

cc: Municipal Clerk cc: Municipal Engineer